
CCFS Powerpack Program Facts 

Did you know? 

● 1 in 5 Minnesota families with kids experience hunger and food shortages at some 

point. 

● About 1/3 of those served by the Centennial Food shelf are kids.   

● When kids are hungry – it is hard for them to learn. 

 

The Powerpack program is a part of the Centennial Food Shelf and is run 100% by 

VOLUNTEERS!   

Powerpacks are created as a supplemental food source for children who may need a little extra 

help having enough food available at home. 

We Partner with the Centennial School District, operate out of the Middle School during regular 

school hours, and deliver powerpacks to all nine Centennial schools. 

Powerpacks are CONFIDENTIALLY delivered to eligible students each week during the school 

year.  School officials notify us of students requesting powerpacks. To enroll, talk to your child’s 

school counselor. 

Cash donations will help our program greatly!  We can buy food from Second Harvest Heartland 

Food Shelf for as little as 14 cents /pound. 

To volunteer or donate to Powerpack, contact us at powerpackdistrict12@gmail.com today! 
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